
 

 
22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Day 

A reminder to parents a letter went out this week regarding our planned Sports Day on 
Monday the 2nd of July.  Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school. 

Our Published poems have arrived 

We are pleased to announce the arrival of our ‘Young Writers’ Published poems book.  Over 40 of our chil-
dren’s poems have been published.  Mrs Seabright awarded the children a copy of the book in assembly on 
Friday.  We are so very pleased with all the children who entered and for Mrs Griffin who has organised this 
superb promotion of creativity and developing our children’s writing skills.  Please find an example of one of 
our published poems on the back of this newsletter. 
 
New Classes 

We are now preparing for our new classes for the next school year.  The year 3 
teachers are busily meeting with teachers from Glodwick Infants, getting all the 
information we need in order for the best transition possible when starting at 
Alexandra Park Junior School.   They have also been to meet their new children. 

Our new class day for all pupils (including year 2 children) is on Wednesday the 4th of July.   

The large majority of Year 6 will be spending this day in their new Secondary schools and details of this will 
have been sent to families by the Secondary schools. 

We will let children and families know who their new class teachers will be on Friday the 29th of June thats  
next week and in our newsletter. 

  
TT Rockstars 

The winners announced in assembly this week are: 

1st Saif Khan - Class 5   (2,950) 
2nd M.Faizan Hussain - Class 5  (2,375) 
3rd Hamza Faisal - Class 5  (1,486) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 
  
* Monday 25th June - Sports Day - Parents welcome to join us at 2pm. 
* Tuesday 26th June - Great Science Share 
* Wednesday 27th June - Class 7 visit to Knowsley, Year 6 visit to Crucial Crew, Oldham Regional  
 Spelling Bee, Choir at Oldham Sixth form College, Health Champions visit. 
* Thursday 28th June - The NED show years 3, 4 and 5 
* Friday 29th June - No class assembly - Parents welcome to Gold Work Assembly in the hall 9am 
     



 




